



SEPTEMBER 2023









Veterans Memorial Groundbreaking

The groundbreaking ceremony for the Veterans Memorial took place on Wednesday, August 23, 2023. The ceremony happened at its future site, located at the corner of South Old State Road and Orange Road. Pictured from left to right are Orange Township Director of Operations Silas Bowers, Trustee Lisa Knapp, Fiscal Officer Lisa Kraft, Former Trustee Rob Quigley, Veteran's Memorial Committee Member Cindi Bardash, Amelia Dewey who designed the memorial while attending Orange High School, Trustee Erica Fouss, and Trustee Mike Ringle.

Engraved memorial pavers are for sale on our website, or you by using this QR Code.

Orange Township Founders Festival

Orange Township is hosting its first Founders Festival on Saturday, September 30, 2023 from 2:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. The festival will take place at North Orange Park 7560 Gooding Blvd. There will be inflatables, food trucks, vendors, and games for all including a scavenger hunt with a prize for the winner.

Entry is free for attendees and all are welcome! Items will be available for purchase from vendors and food trucks.







Erica Fouss, Trustee Chair



Lisa Knapp, Trustee Vice Chair



Michael Ringle, Trustee



Lisa Kraft, Fiscal Officer

Orange Township Zoning Open House

We had an excellent turn out at our recent Orange Township Zoning Open House on July 26, 2023. This was an opportunity to connect with our residents, and to provide information and collect feedback on the Draft Zoning Resolution for our upcoming zoning code rewrite.

Those attending had five stations they could visit where they could see a draft of the proposed zoning map as well as highlights of the proposed zoning resolution. As residents moved from station to station, they had the opportunity to see how the proposed changes could affect their properties and neighborhoods.

We received many useful comments for us to reflect on as we continue to draft a new Zoning Resolution. We appreciate all those who took time out of their day to attend the event and give their feedback! If you were unable to attend the Open House you can view each station's boards on our website:

https://www.orangetwp.org/departments/zoning/, and if you have any comments or questions regarding the zoning code rewrite, please email orangezoning@orangetwp.org.



September is National Prevention and Recovery Month

Join the Delaware Public Health District for their "Conversations About Addiction and Recovery"

September Movie Series. Normal Strand pricing applies.



Bale Kenyon Road Update

The Delaware County Engineer's Office has closed Bale Kenyon Road between Orange Road and Kendal Lane in Orange Township for road widening. Bale Kenyon Road is scheduled to reopen on October 20, 2023.

Questions can be directed to the Delaware County Engineer's office at 740.833.2400.

Looking Ahead

*Raking leaves and disposing of them will be taking place soon. If you have any questions regarding yard waste pick up, you can contact Rumpke at 800.828.8171 or visit online at rumpke.com.

*Trick or Treat will take place on Tuesday, October 31, 2023 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.